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I am in full support of this bill passing. Ontario needs to have a pool back. We need to 
have low cost options  for the children and youth in our community as well as a place 
for adults and seniors to have access to a form of exercise that is accessible for all 
abilities, like swimming.  
Having a local swimming pool is also very important for foster children. Foster 
children are not allowed to be taken across state lines, which severely limits access 
to activities for them. We need to have another local option for entertainment and 
fitness for them as well.  


